
Thank you, Brothers!
Last Tuesday, 21 June 2022, the Brothers and the staff of the Generalate bid
farewell  to  the  former Superior  General  (Br.  Robert  Schieler)  and the  Vicar
General  (Br.  Jorge Gallardo)  representing the whole of  the outgoing General
Council, with a prayer service dedicated to them in the chapel of the House and a
lunch during which each Secretariat and Service expressed their appreciation to
them.

Through the words of the Director of the House, Br. Alvimar d’Agostini, and the
Superior General, Br. Armin Luistro, the Brothers in office until last May 2022
were remembered for their encouragement and constant support for the entire
Lasallian Family during their eight years of service.

‘This House,’ said Brother Alvimar, ‘will always be your home and will welcome
you whenever you wish’.

Thank you, Brothers!
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